
-----Original Message----- 
From: Kevin Peters [mailto:   
Sent: 14 September 2021 14:06 
To: Programme Officer <Programme.Officer@folkestone-hythe.gov.uk> 
Subject: Princes Parade Road Closure 
 
Ref. NATTRAN/SE/S247/3254 
 
Dear Ms Williams 
 
I object to the closure of Princes Parade. My objection is predicated on the fact that 
currently thousands of people benefit from the public good that is Princes Parade. 
The closure is being proposed to benefit a much, much smaller cohort. That is surely 
contrary to all principles of common sense and natural justice.  
 
One of the key lessons of the Covid-19 epidemic is the importance to physical and 
mental well-being of improving public access to public amenities and spaces.  As a 
community we shouldn’t be doing anything that diminishes that access.  
 
Kind regards 
 
Kevin Peters 
 
 
 




